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Good Morning Year 4, 

Aristotle the Axolotl should be arriving today! 

Well done to those of you who sent me some work yesterday, I was very impressed.  I have 

added some more work this morning.  There is a Roman Numerals PPT with my voice on AND 

another Maths sheet linked to perimeter and measure.  I have also produced a short diary 

PPT with a task. 

Don’t forget the Christmas decoration competition, I’ve had three entries so far.   

The work from yesterday is still there.  If you need more information about yesterday’s 

work, please read my Wednesday newsletter.  

I will be at my computer all day.  You can ask your parents to contact me if you have any 

questions or if you want to attach any work.  h.dewar@tssfirst.co.uk 

All of the work I set is optional, which means that you do not have to do it, unless your 

parents tell you to.   

 

Yesterday’s step count at 5.45pm 4707.   

 

Mrs Dewar 

 

 


